
TO:     The Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 

FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council  

SUBJECT: Lee Residence, 20 Autumn Ridge Road, South Salem NY 10590 

DATE:  June 9, 2021 

 

 

The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) has reviewed the materials recently submitted by the 

applicant for the construction of a swimming pool in the wetland buffer. 

The CAC would like to see plans for stormwater management and for wetland mitigation.  The 

plans should address the type of water used in the pool (salt, Chlorine, etc) and discuss plans to 

contain spillage or drainage of the pool water to prevent it going to the wetland. 

 


